
Are you looking for an exciting 

internship opportunity
on campus?
The Women’s Center is looking for a 
student intern for the Spring 2014 Semester 
to create and produce our brand new 
electronic newsletter and write for our blog.

Students majoring in Women’s Studies,
Marketing or other related fields are 
encouraged to apply.

If you are interested, please email your 
cover letter and resume to
Gretchen Edwards-Bodmer
Public Relations & Marketing Coordinator
gedwards@odu.edu


